
 

 

 

Smriti Somasundaram is a junior at Olympia High School and is honored to be serving as the 

2020-2021 Capital Region Vice President. This is her third year as an FBLA member. Smriti’s 

favorite memory was experiencing NLC for the first time in 2019 in San Antonio, Texas. She has 

qualified nationally for both Mobile Application Development and Introduction to Public Speaking.  

 

Joining FBLA exposed Smriti to the world of business, leading her to internships and many other 

opportunities for growth. She has also achieved the Future Level of the Business Achievement 

Awards. 

 

Outside of FBLA, Smriti is committed to dance, coding, and running. She also founded a nonprofit 

organization in 2018, DOT4Kids, that works to bring resources and opportunities in technology 

to students. 

 

Smriti plans on attending a four-year college, studying in computer science and business so she 

can provide others with the opportunities that she was fortunate enough to receive. In a world 

constantly changing with technology, she believes her skills can help benefit her surroundings. 

 

Smriti is grateful for the amazing opportunities and new relationships made since she joined FBLA 

and is excited to create new memories and help other members experience the same. 

 


